From: julie

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 3:56 PM

To: City of London, Mayor

Subject: trees and urban forest strategy

hi mayor

i support the urban forest strategy. i did not vote for you to cut my taxes. i voted for you because i want london to be a beautiful place to live. we call ourselves the forest city but we need to act now to make that happen.

The 2015 budget has no funding earmarked for the City's new Urban Forest Strategy. Sadly, this important 20 year plan is sitting on the shelf with no money in this year's City Budget to even start some of the small steps forward. With no money in the budget, no progress is made.

We need to at least get started doing the plan. We need to do it <u>now</u>.



